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HUB Report 

The University of Texas at Tyler (UT Tyler) is dedicated to fostering a supportive outreach and 
community awareness program aimed at promoting Historically Underutilized Business 
(HUB) procurement. This initiative includes: (1) educating departmental purchasers aboutthe 
HUB program, (2) hosting regular HUB vendor presentations, and (3) organizing periodic Staff 
Coordinating Group meetings. 

UT Tyler remains committed to making a good faith effort to enhance purchases and contract 
awards with HUB vendors. The university continues to focus on expanding opportunities for 
minority- and women-owned businesses by actively participating in forums and working to 
raise campus awareness and involvement in the HUB program. 

In Progress: 

• Register for Spot Bid fair - In person- Irving, Texas 

• Monthly UT Tyler Procurement Forums 

• Monthly UT Tyler Departmental Cross Collaboration Meeting (in progress set to start April 
2025) 
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Dwain Morris 

Chief Financial Officer 

The University of Texas at Tyler 

PURCHASING DEPARTMENT & HUB PROGRAM 

3900 University Blvd. I Tyler, Texas 75799 I Phone 903.566.7153 
www.utt;yler.edu/offices/procurement-services/hub-program/ 

Email: HUB@UTTyler.edu 
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